
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 

Development Management 
Regeneration and Planning 
London Borough of Camden 
Town Hall 
Judd Street 
London 
WC1H 9JE 

Phone: 020 7974 4444 

planning@camden.gov.uk 
www.camden.gov.uk/planning 

Haringey Council  
Planning and Building Control,  
6th Floor,  
River Park House,  
225 High Road,  
Wood Green,  
N22 8HQ   

Application ref: 2019/0524/P 
Contact: Rachel English 
Tel: 020 7974 2726 
Date: 6 February 2019 
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DECISION 
 
Town and Country Planning Act 1990 (as amended) 
 
Request for Observations to Adjoining Borough - No objection 
 
Address:  
62 Highgate High Street  
N6 5HX 
 
Proposal: Make good, repair and redecorate the existing exterior canopy, shop front and 
signage.  
 
Drawing Nos: Siteplan, CN/HGH/100 
 
The Council, as a neighbouring planning authority, has considered your request for 
observations on the application referred to above and hereby raises no objection. 
 
 
Informative(s): 
 

1  The application site is Grade II listed and located opposite Highgate Village 
(within LB Camden). The alterations to the shopfront would not have a harmful 
impact when viewed from Highgate Village Conservation area. 
 
With regards to amenity, the proposal would not harm the amenity of the local 
residents in Camden. 
 
The London Borough of Haringey should be advised that no objections are 
raised and the application should be determined under Haringey's planning and 
listed building policies. 
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Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
David Joyce 
Director of Regeneration and Planning 
 


